
 

Questionnaire Results  

Please see below the results from the questionnaire that was emailed out by Livinia Henderson the 
beginning of 2019. 

 

 

 

      

 

After reviewing the results, we formed a committee to start a new society. On February 27th “Institute of 
Alberta Municipal Tax Clerks” was incorporated. 
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Society’s Objective 

To develop a network and collaboration amongst municipal property tax clerks, providing a platform to 
share knowledge, expertise and ideas. Also, to provide high quality educational opportunities for our 
members. 

Board members: 

President – Erin Bricker Town of High River 

Secretary – Cassandra Bourke Saddlehills County 

Treasurer – Stella Punko Town of Westlock 

Director – Shelby Lemke Strathcona County 

Director – Joyce Mackenzie-Grieve MD of Pincher Creek 

If anyone is interested in joining the team to get this society up and running please contact Erin 
Bricker at ebricker@highriver.ca. 

 

Up and Coming  

 

Tax & Assessment Workshops $75.00 

This ¾ day session (9:00am – 3:30pm) will provide Attendees with basic knowledge of tax and 
assessment including: 

• tax and assessment rolls and notices, 
• key dates, 
• the tax rate bylaw, and 
• tax recovery. 

FEBRUARY 28th Camrose, AB at the Le Chateau Hotel, 3911 – 48 Avenue – FULL 

MARCH 11th Cochrane, AB at the Cochrane Ranche House, 101 Ranche House Road 

MARCH 26th Drayton Valley, AB at the Mackenzie Conference Centre, 5745 – 45 Avenue 

Register at https://www.gfoa.ab.ca/event/taxation-assessment-workshops/ 
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